
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Tuesday December 7, 2021 at approximately 8:00 am barring inclement weather.  

Location is 1665 Wabash Ave. 

 
 

 
The Jerome Water Department has hired contractors to  

complete repair work on the water main  
 that provides water to your property. 

 
This maintenance work may result in sediment,  

possibly, containing lead, in your water service lines and faucet screens. 
 

It is recommended that you flush your lines for at least 5 minutes 
 then remove and clean any debris from faucet aerators. 

 
It’s important you are aware that Infants and young children  

may suffer adverse health effects as a result of exposure to lead. 
 
 
 

More information on lead can be found at: 

https://www.cwlp.com/LeadAwareness 
Or scanning this QR Code with your smartphone 

 
Questions? 

https://www.villageofjerome.com/wp/ 
 

Contact the Jerome Water Department at 217.546.2203  
jeromewater@comcast.net  

or  
the Jerome Public Works Department at 217.546.9647 

jeromegarage@comcast.net 
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